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The “CEPA Newsletter” Issue No. 58 is released. Highlights of the 

current issue include: The Chief Executive led officials participate in the 

“Eleventh Pan-Pearl River Delta Regional Cooperation and Development 

Forum and Trade Fair”.  Two cooperation projects were signed between 

Macao and the provinces in the Pan-Pearl River Delta covering green 

conventions and exhibitions, “Internet +” as well as culture and creative.  

 

The “Ninth Hong Kong Macao Cooperation High Level Meeting” 

had been held in Macao in July.  Representatives from the government 

of the two places initialled the draft main text of the “Hong Kong-Macao 

CEPA” to further liberalize and optimize the investment environment of 

the two places and progressively foster economic and trade cooperation. 

 

Also, Mr. Leong Vai Tac, Secretary of Economy and Finance led a 

delegation of more than 40 representatives from 12 youth organizations 

and institutions, enterprises stationed in the Macao Young Entrepreneur 

Incubation Centre, and government departments to Hangzhou.  During 

the visit, the delegation met the Chairman of the Alibaba Group, Mr. Jack 

Ma, and shared with him his views on business start-up for young 

entrepreneurs, expectation on the youth of Macao, and global technology 

development.  

 

For further details, access the CEPA Newsletter through the 

following link of DSE website: DSE Website > CEPA > CEPA 

Newsletter.  

 

For any enquiry or suggestion, please contact Regional Cooperation 

Information Center at (Phone: 8597 2343, or Email: info@cepa.gov.mo). 


